
Katherine is truly a force within IIDA and her career. From her time at the Columbus city 
center in the Philanthropy role to her time as city center director, and now as the chapter 
director of finance, she has been essential in efforts to progress the Ohio Kentucky 
chapter. She keeps the Chapter moving in the right direction while providing organized, 
intelligent, and thoughtful insights to work through budgeting, event planning, and 
sponsorship throughout the year. She is a natural and steady leader, and an integral 
part of the chapter comradery and community as well! 
 


